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Mail in ballots have never been a problem. There is no actual evidence of wide 

spread voter fraud through mail in. This bill is a waste of our time and money. Mail in 

voting allows people with disabilities to vote more easily. As well as working people. 

Unless voting day becomes a national paid holiday, this bill is simply voter 

suppression. Keep mail in voting in Oregon. 


